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To: The City of St Paul Clry e,

c/o: The Administrative Hearing Officer
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing regarding 1809 Marshall Ave in St Paul. | have a hearing scheduled for the 24" of
January but will not be able to attend because of some unforeseen circumstances that are
beyond my control. This is a hearing regarding the owner occupied property at the above
mentioned address. | have been working on the necessary paperwork required to file with the
Ramsey County Property Records Department. This has been a long and drawn out process and
I have been working with my mortgage company and my attorney on this. | need to have my
husband’s signature notarized, who is out of state at the present. | will have this completed and
| can record these documents with Ramsey County by the end of the week or Monday at the
latest. | will be able to drop off the certified copy to your office at that time. Please call me with
any questions or concerns at 612-221-0455.

Thank you for your time,

Susan Costanzo
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1809 Marshall Ave, St Paul, MN. 55104




